
From: James Mann
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: FW: Blasting in Gales Ferry
Date: Monday, July 22, 2024 3:00:56 PM

Once again, this shot was less than a .02 reading about 100 yards away up at Sprigs and Twigs garage
which is directly in-line with her residence which is >1700 yards away.
 

From: vivian zoe <vivianfzoe@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 4:00 PM
To: James Mann <fire.marshal@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Re: Blasting in Gales Ferry

 
And what are those specs?
 
On Wed, Jul 3, 2024 at 1:57 PM James Mann <fire.marshal@ledyardct.org> wrote:

Hi Vivian
 
As far as I can tell they are doing nothing illegal, all readings thus far have been within
specifications.
 
Thanks 
Jim
Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 3, 2024, at 12:36, vivian zoe <vivianfzoe@gmail.com> wrote:

﻿
Dear James -= from my attendance at hearings related to proposed
blasting at Mount Decatur, I learned that it is against zoning regulation,
and possibly illegal, to cause vibration from blasting rock that can be
detected by homeowners nearby.
 
Only moments ago, blasting on Baldwin Hill Road severely affected me
and my home.  I am frankly fed up with this and would like it to stop.
 
Thank you very much.
Vivian F. Zoë
46 Pinelock Drive, GF
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